
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MAY 2024

BURY COLLEGE

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING… 
Hello Spring and Sunshine!
In the Lamb’s room we have taken part in lots of 
heuristic play, encouraging the babies to explore 
using all their senses.  

Within the Duck’s and Farmer’s room, the children 
have been focusing on planting in the garden, 
showing care and concern for the environment and 
looking at how things change overtime. The children 
are continuously watering and taking care of the 
plants waiting for them to bud. This has given great 
opportunity to learn new words such as ‘change, 
grow, sprout’. 

A massive thank you to all parents who attended our
School Readiness workshop, it was a great turn out. 
If you have any further questions relating to school 
readiness, please see a member of staff on drop off 
or collection. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT… 
Over the upcoming month, we will continue our 
planting and gardening, ensuring the garden is 
Summer ready… 

Throughout the setting we will be focusing on 
promoting independence and developing our fine 
and gross motor skills through lots of obstacle 
courses, messy play activities and litter picking. 

Dates for the Diary:
6TH MAY - NURSERY CLOSED FOR BANK HOLIDAY 

17TH MAY 2024- STAY AND PLAY 2-3PM
27TH MAY - NURSERY CLOSED FOR BANK HOLIDAY 

W/C 27TH MAY - TERM TIME CHILDREN WILL BE 
ABSENT FOR 1 WEEK 


